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Matthew W. S. Estes, Esquire
Reid & Priest
1111 19th Street, NW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-85-97

Dear Mr. Estes:

This is in regard to your letter dated October 22, 1984, to the Department
of Justice (D0J) in which you requested copies of three categories of
specified documents.

The D0J referred your letter to our office for direct response to you
regarding a specific document for which this agency is responsible.

The subject document, as identified on the enclosed Appendix, is being
placed in our Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC
20555, for your inspection and copying. The record will be filed in
folder F01A-85-97 under your name.

Sinjerely,

/A
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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APPENDIX -

1. 01/28/74 Letter to Mr. Abraham Braitman, (AEC), from
Mr. L. L. Humphreys, (WPPSS), Subject: WPPSS Nuclear
Project No. 3 Utility Systems Not Affiliated with
WPPSS Nuclear Project No. 3. (8pages)

.

s


